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Summary 
 
 
 



The Snowy Hydro Scheme is an icon of Australia and should never be sold. I grew up when 
the Hydro Scheme was being built and feel strongly about it.  
 
This was the first  major attempt at imigration and multi culure and was most successful. 
 
Governments obtain money from the sale of our assets and rapidly spend it. We lose a 
precious asset which should remain in our hands always and provide the Government with 
ongoing income. 
 
Please give Rev. Dr. Gordon Moyes my kind regards and  best wishes. 
 
Mr John Cox-Taylor 


